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July 28, 2023

Dear St. Henry School Community,

I am very excited to officially announce to you that we have hired a principal for St. Henry Catholic

School! Mrs. Kimberly Wagner is an 11-year Theology teacher from Notre Dame Academy in Park

Hills. She also has experience in college campus ministry.  

Mrs. Wagner comes to us with a great reputation in the NDA community and beyond. I am also very

happy to inform you that her hiring was a unanimous recommendation of the Principal Search

Committee. An opportunity to meet Mrs. Wagner will be forthcoming. We will keep you posted.

I know Mrs. Wagner is greatly excited to get to know you and your children, and is so looking

forward to serving as your principal and working together with our parish and school

community. I'm sure she and I can count on your unwavering support. She knows she is joining a

remarkable community of people.

Thank you for your patience and support during this transitional time. And thank you for choosing

our wonderful school of St. Henry! God bless us as we move forward with the 2023-24 Academic

Year!

In Christ,

Fr. Joshua Lange

Pastor of St. Henry Parish

St. Henry Catholic School
3825 Dixie Highway
Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
sthenryschool.net

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
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